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Transport Logstcs AervonA In.
4000 Blackburn Lmane Suite 250
Buronsvill, MD 20866
Tel: (301) 421-4324
Fax: (301) 4214326
E-Mail: hfoTLIUSA.COM July 12, 2004

FACSIMILE MESSAGE
To: Gloria Bennington

U.S. NRC
Fax: 301-415-6382

Number of Pages: I

From: Norman Ravenscroft

Ref: Port Approval Request

Dear Ms. Bennington,

Recently, we requested route plan approval for shipments of spent fuel by way of the port of
Charleston, SC. NRC regulations state that we are required to obtain NRC approval for any
port used for the import or export of spent fuel.

Please confirm that the Naval Weapons Station Port in Charleston, SC has an existing NRC
approval as an acceptable port for these shipments and of the validity period.

If the port is not currently approved, please kindly provide us with approval to use this port and
indicate the validity period of the approval.

Thank you in advance for your attention to this request.

You may telephone me at 304-788-1 O2 or E-Mail me at www.raven~gcnetmail.net.

Thank you in advance for your attentio n to this request.
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